
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a restful break 

and are ready for another busy but ex-

citing term ahead.  

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 1  P.E is on a Thursday morning. 

This half-term the children will focus on 

gymnastics. 

Please make sure your child comes into 

school dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, 

black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) 

and appropriate footwear. Please ensure 

earrings are removed before school. 

 

Homework and spellings will be given out 

on a Friday and will be due in the follow-

ing Wednesday.  

The School Day 

Year 1 children will be allowed into the 

classroom from 8:40am and leave 

school at 3:15pm.  

This term we’re learning about… 

English— Traction Man and Puffin Book.  

Maths —  weight, measure, numbers to 100, mul-

tiplication and division.   

Geography — Where does our food come from? 

History — Why were the Wright Brothers famous? 

Science — Sensing Seasons and Everyday Materi-

als.   

Art — Yayoi Kusama 

D.T— Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

PSHE — Relationships and Changing Me 

Music — Your imagination and reflect, rewind and 

replay.  

Computing — Coding and spreadsheets 

P.E.—Gymnastics and ball skills 

Reminders:  

Children should be reading daily. Reading books 

will be sent home and changed at school weekly.   

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water 

bottles and lunchboxes are clearly labelled with 

their full name.  

 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via 

class dojo. 

Mrs Parkes Mrs Richards and the rest of the Year 1 team 

Dates for the diary: 

Phonics screen test meeting: Thursday 25th April 

Local area walk for children: Tuesday 30th 

April 

Parent workshop: Monday 13th May 

 


